Slippery Rock Borough

Office of Zoning & Code Enforcement
306 E. Water Street, Slippery Rock, PA 16057
code.enforcement@slipperyrockboroughpa.gov or (724) 794-6434 Ex.2

March 3, 2022

On this day Christian Laskey, Ron Steele and Royce Lorentz drove the streets of Slippery
Rock Borough and discussed future stormwater projects, current conditions of roadways
and possible future projects. This year’s projects can be looked at one of a few ways but a
lot of it depends on how money we have to spend and what we want to spend it on. Ron
would like to know if we can use the recovery money to get some of these big issues
resolved. The following options were discussed.

1. Focus on Midway and the adjacent alleys in town so that Midway can be utilized
as a two-way street. Partner with the Municipal Authority and better that entire
portion of town.

2. Focus on Poplar Forest and repairing the planned stormwater projects.
(Specifically, Willow, Seldom Seen and Arbor Trail).

3. Focus on stormwater and preserving some of the highly traveled roads via tar and
chip. (Kelly, Willow, Normal, Center, Elm, Etc).

Questions:

Does PennDOT still offer a tar and chipping program?

Will the Township help with tar and chipping?

Do we want to use recovery money to help pave this year?

Are there any stormwater issues along PennDOT roadways we should address?
What can the borough do to open access from Grove City Road—the Hotel?
How far out are paving companies scheduling out?

How are they rerouting traffic during the PennDOT paving project this summer?
They are paving from Route 8 to the Mercer County line on PA173 but how will
the borough be affected?
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We are meeting again with Jimmy on Monday, March 7, 2022, at 11:00 AM.



